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Friday, 23 October 2020
Dear Parents /Carers

Firstly I want to thank everyone for a very successful half term I am very proud of all our efforts to keep school, COVID19 safe.  The dedication of staff in doing so has been admirable. We even managed a party!  

Thank you so much for your contribution in making the day a success for the children.

As you are all aware I have been acting head since April earlier this year, I am writing to you today to let you know that I have now officially been appointed Headteacher on the 1st October 2020.  I am looking forward to working with you in leading The Holy Spirit forward keeping to our mission statement 

In the spirit of love and forgiveness our family learns to grow with hope and joy.

I have taught at the Holy Spirit CP School since January 2007 and have some fabulous memories as a Class Teacher, Assistant Head and Deputy. My journey to Headteacher really has been an enjoyable experience, I do believe working in education is the best job in the world!  Our school is a unique and special place. 

One thing I had to get used to though was giving up my role as a classroom teacher.

I am looking forward to working with the whole community in moving The Holy Spirit forward. We have  committed staff and wonderful children, which is a great place for me to start!  I will be listening to the views of the pupils and parents as we move towards our goal. The Holy Spirit has many great strengths and the relationship between parents, staff and pupils is crucial to the success of the school. By working together we can ensure that children enjoy their time at The Holy Spirit, make good progress and leave us with the necessary skills and attitudes to be successful in their secondary schools. I have high expectations of our children and will continue to expect excellent behaviour, a positive attitude to learning.  For children to arrive at school ready to learn wearing the correct school uniform. I want The Children of The Holy Spirit to feel proud of themselves, proud of their work and proud of each other. 

I will be holding social distance meeting for each year group in the school hall throughout November for all parents to attend. The aim of the evening is to communicate to parents a future vision for The Holy Spirit and to listen to parents’ views about what they expect from the school as we continue on our journey towards improvement. I know many of you have long associations with the school and you have supported the school loyally over many years. I am hoping that we can work together to ensure the future success of The Holy Spirit and I look forward to creating this future with you. 

Thank you very much for your continued support, on behalf of the staff and myself we wish you all a very happy, well deserved half term break. 

Best wishes 

God Bless

Lorraine Connolly
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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